## School Board Proceedings Dell Rapids School District 49-3 February 2, 2011

The Dell Rapids School District Board of Education met Wednesday, February 2, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. in the new elementary school with the following members present: Brian Davis and Cindy Schuch. Absent: Alan Blankenfeld, Troy Randall, and Matthew Weiland.

Administration and other persons present: Tom Ludens, Superintendent; Barbara Littel, Business Manager; Wayne Coffaa.

Due to the lack of a quorum, no meeting was called to order. Wayne Coffaa, owner's representative for the new elementary school building project, gave a tour of the building from 7:10 p.m. to 7:45 p.m.

Barbara Littel, Business Manager